
WEEKLY BULLETIN  

Friday 8th  December ‘23 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

The Year 6 children had their 
last session with Watford FC this 
week.  The 10-week positive 
minds course combines class-
room and practical based activi-
ties to engage Year 6 students in 
the topic of mental health. The 
aim is for children to under-
stand what mental health is and 
what it means to them. It also 
supports the children with cop-
ing strategies that are specific to 
them as individuals and encour-
ages the children to identify 
their support networks. It is a 
really positive course and we 
hope to be working with them 
again next year. 

Ruth Clinton held her last coffee 
and chat session as SENCO at 
the school this week. It was 
good to see everyone there. We 
are fortunate to have an Educa-
tional Mental Health Practition-
er based at Aboyne once a week, 
who attends the meetings. Up 
until now Carolyn has been 
working with us although I am 
sad to say that she is moving 
back up to Manchester shortly.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mon 11th Dec—Orchestra As-
sembly (10am) & the Y5/6 party 

Mon 11th Netball v Fleetville (A) 

Tue 12th Dec—KS1 Dress re-
hearsal & Y5 football v Park 
Street (H) 

Weds 13th - Reception Christmas 
Extravaganza  (9:30am) & Christ-
mas dinner 

Thurs 14th—Mini-police assem-
bly  (9am) & whole school Panto 
trip. 

Fri 15th KS1 Nativity performanc-
es (10am & 2pm) 

I am pleased to say that Sarah  
Griffith will be taking over. The 
teams remit is for early educa-
tion based intervention for chil-
dren with emerging mental 
health needs - please reach out 
if you need any support. 

Today, our Year 3 and 4 musi-
cians played to the school 
alongside the choir who sang 
some Christmas songs to bring 
the festive spirit. It amazes me 
how well they are all coming on 
and how confident they are be-
coming, playing in front of a 
large crowd. Congratulations to 
all of the children who took 
part. 

I enjoyed seeing the bug hotels 
coming into Year 6 this week 
and it was also good to see Kelly 
Scanes in school briefly for a Y2 
handover on Thursday. Next 
week we have lots going on in-
cluding the orchestra assembly, 
nativity shows and the trip to 
the panto.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

EFFORT CERTIFICATES 

Imogen & Jonathan (Y6)  Tom & 
Alyssa (Y5)  Ella (Y4)   Jordan & 

Ollie  (Y3) Lottie (Y2) 

 HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

Evelyn (Y6)  Dylan (Y5)        
Kalden (Y4) Aiden (Y3) Jack (Y2) 

Quinn  (Y1) 








